
 
 

 

 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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CAP YI Youth Program is on again. The Edge is hiring! 
The Edge is offering an employment opportunity to persons aged 
15 to 30. Bring in your resumé. For more details phone The Edge 
at 250 269-7590.  

 
New Business Feature: 

Wizard Grind Inc. 
 -Pattern Drafting, Designing Garments. 
 -Classic and Contemporary Tailoring. 
-Haute Couture and Costuming. 
 -Alterations, and Patch making.  
 -Furniture covers re-upholstery. 
 -Sewing and Textiles Lessons! 
 

Teralee Raymond lives in the local area and can be contacted at: 
Email-wizardgrind@gmail.com  
or 360-967-4431 or 403-507-1494 Cell phone. 
 

The Newest Member of The Edge 

                    
 
Hello my name is Asia Petis; I am the new Regional Youth 
Coordinator at The Edge. I was born and raised on Saltspring 
Island B.C. and have currently been living in Edgewood and 
surrounding area’s for the past three years. I am an artist, and 
have been pursuing my love of photography for the past few 
years; I enjoy capturing those special moments in weddings, 
portraits and landscapes.  I enjoy helping with events, animals, 
sports, writing, nature and all forms of art. I look forward to 
meeting many more friendly people here at The Edge, come 
on by and say hello!   
 

Have your self a piping hot Christmas!  

The Kalamalka Highlanders 
Pipe Band 

 

 

Will be performing at 
 

Whatshan Lake Retreat 
On 

December 11, 2010 
At 1:00 pm 

The full band will not be performing at this concert.  In 
April the full band will be in concert on the outdoor stage at 
Whatshan.  This concert is for the senior members to 
evaluate the stage performance facility for the spring 
concert in April. It was decided by the band leader to give a 
pre-concert with the smaller group to see the community 

interest in a Scottish Music Concert of this high quality. 
If you wish to learn more about the band check it out 
on the website. 
http://kalamalkahighlanders.com/index.html 
Admission: $10, Seniors $8, Children $5 

 

 
 
Tickets are available at The Edge, J & S Snacks and 
with Terryl Allen 

 


